MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

DEPARTMENT OF POLITICAL SCIENCE

E53-411

CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139

September 27, 1972

Mr. and Mrs. Woody Vasulka
The Kitchen

Mercer Arts Center

240 Mercer St.

New York, New York

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Vasulka:

This is a letter to follow-up a letter which was sent to you from

M. I. T. on August 16 in which I set out the plans for a conference on

art and the new technology which was, at that time, scheduled for the spring.
Although we have advanced our dates until the fall, we would still be

very interested in hearing from you and getting your ideas on how such

a conference might be most effective. We would also greatly appreciate
information on what The Kitchen is doing at the moment and<on what you

plan for the future.

Thank you for your attention and I look forward to hearing from you
at your conven~ience.

Sincerely,
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Karen Dolma

P. S. I was in New York at the beginning 6£ September and spok§ to
Shrider Bapat about our conference, but I was unfortunately notable
to follow my phone call up with a visit.



